
 
 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 

 

          Bexton Primary School Weekly Newsletter             
Telephone:  01565 632816                                                                      Website: http://www.bexton.cheshire.sch.uk/ 

Monday 28th November 2016    Headteacher:  Mrs E Armstrong                            email: admin@bexton.cheshire.sch.uk 

 

                                               Dates for your diary: 
Monday 9th January: Children return 
Friday 20th January: FOBs Cinema Night 5-7pm (KS1-KS2) 
Thursday 9th February: Y6 MEN Arena 
Friday 10th February: FOBs disco (times to be confirmed) 
Thursday 16th February: Last day of term- Wacky Hair Day in  
aid of Ethical Enterprise 
Friday 17th February: INSET day, school closed 
Monday 27th February: School opens 
Friday 10th March: Open Afternoon 1.30pm 
Thursday 16th March: Parents Evening 4pm-6.30pm 
Tuesday 21st March: Parents Evening 3.30-6pm 
Wednesday 29th March-Friday 31st March: Y5 Residential 
Friday 31st March: School closes for Easter 
 

 

Dates for your diary: 
Monday 28th November: Nativity Swap Shop (postponed) 
Friday 2nd December: Christmas Fair 5-8pm 
Monday 5th December: Year 5 visit to Bramhall Hall 
Tuesday 13th December: KS1 Nativity 10am pre-schooler / babies 
welcome 
Wednesday 14th December: KS1 Nativity 2pm NO pre-schoolers/ 
babies allowed 
Thursday 15th December: KS1 Nativity 10am NO pre-schoolers 
babies allowed 
Monday 19th December: KS2 Rehearsal 9.30am (new date) 
Tuesday 20th December: KS2 Church Service 1.30pm 
Wednesday 21st December: KS2 Church Service 6.30pm  
Thursday 22nd December: Break up for Christmas/ dress down 
day 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Christmas Count down…. 
We have many activities planned to make the festive 
season lots of fun over the last week of term running up to 
Christmas.  
KS1 Nativity: The children have been busy rehearsing and 
the songs sound wonderful. Please can we remind parents 
who need to bring pre-school children to come to the 
Tuesday morning performance only. All other 
performances are for adults only. If you are available (and 
feeling arty!) Thursday 1st and 8th December painting 
scenery please see Miss Chadwick.  
Christmas Movie afternoon: The children will be watching 
a film for a special treat during the afternoon of Friday 16th 
December. This year we have chosen ‘The BFG’.  
This film is a PG. If you do not wish your child to  
watch this film please write a note in their diary to  
inform their teacher. Reception children will be  
watching a Christmas film in their classrooms. 
Board Games/ Toys afternoon: On Monday 19th 
December, the children are invited to bring in a board 
game/ toy they would like to share with their friends 
during the afternoon. Please no electronic games.  
KS2 Church Service: On the morning of Monday 19th 
December KS2 children will walk down to church to 
rehearse their Christmas service. On Tuesday 20th 
December (1.30pm) parents/ grandparents are invited to 
come and join us. The final service will take place at 7pm 
on Wednesday 21st December. The children need to be 
there at 6.30pm. If you can help with walking down to the 
church, please see your child’s teacher.  
Christmas Parties: The Christmas parties will take place on 
Wednesday 21st December. Please see separate letters 
coming soon.  
Dress down day: The last day of term Thursday 22nd 
December) is a dress down day. The children may come in 
their own clothes and bring £1 donation for Ethical 
Enterprise.  
 

FOBs Christmas Fair  
Friday 2nd December  

Doors open 5pm-8pm 
Adults £1 Children Free 

All children must be accompanied 
by an adult 

 

 

We are really looking forward to the Christmas Fair on 
Friday evening. Please send in this week: 

 Cupolas (the plastic cup, decorated and filled 
with sweets/ small toys) 

 Pot of gold envelopes (with names on) with £1 
inside 

 New toys for the toy tombola 
 Order forms for Christmas trees/wreaths 
 Cakes 
 Bottles (alcoholic & non-alcoholic) 

All donations will be gratefully received. Thank you in 
advance. We are desperate for more volunteers! 
Please email Sarahsanderson27@hotmail.co.uk if 
you can help.  

 
A huge thank you to Mrs Allen who has displayed 
some of the children’s work in Knutsford Library. It 
looks wonderful and really does the children’s work 
credit. The entrance hall of the school is nearly 
complete with a selection of art work and writing. 
Please look out for it next time you are in school.  

Please send in 
Christmas 
tree/ wreath 
order forms by 
Wednesday. 
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